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Learn how to tell a male crab from a female one by looking at its abdomen. Find out how the 

civet cats keep our rat and insect population in check. Soak up these and other interesting 
facts about biodiversity in Singapore when you sign up to volunteer for the NUS Toddycats at 

the Festival of Biodiversity this year! 
You will also find out more about what the Toddycats do, which includes running coastal 
cleanup and habitat enhancement activities as well as guided nature and natural history 

tours. 
 

Date: 21 May, Sunday 
Time: 9am to 12 noon 

Location: Lee Kong Chian Natural History Museum Training Room 2. 
Sign up here by 8 May. 

If you have any questions, email toddycats@gmail.com 
Find out more about the Festival of Biodiversity, an annual event organised by the National 

Parks Board, here. 
 

 

https://lkcnhm.nus.edu.sg/support/volunteer/toddycats/
https://tinyurl.com/toddycats-fob2023recruit
mailto:toddycats@gmail.com
https://fob.nparks.gov.sg/

